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Re: Log# 122238, A Class III Cultural Resources Inventory of the Rancho Viejo Solar Project Access Road 
Reroute in Santa Fe County, NM (NMCRIS#154110) 
 
Dear Ms. Parker: 
 
I have read the aforementioned survey report (NMCRIS# 154110) submitted by you to this office on April 2nd, 2024. The 
SHPO concurs with the reports results and recommendations. Specifically, the New Mexico State Historic Preservation 
Office concurs that archaeological sites LA 203679 and LA 203750 are not eligible for the National Register of Historic 
Places or the State Register of cultural properties. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact me by phone at (505)-827-6162 or e-mail me at 
richard.reycraft@dca.nm.gov. 
 
Sincerely 

Richard Reycraft 
Richard Reycraft  
HPD Staff Archaeologist 
 
 
 
 


